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SUMMARY
Requires <i>Department of Human Services</i>] Oregon Health Authority to administer program to
provide palliative care <i>pilot project to</i>] services and support provision of home- and
community-based end of life care. Specifies eligibility, services<i>,</i>] and provider qualifications
<i>and reimbursement. Requires department to report evaluation of pilot project to interim
committees of Legislative Assembly no later than September 15, 2022</i>].

<i>Sunsets January 2, 2024.</i>].
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